
30/06/2020 

MR Ewhen Hreszczuk 
23 Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
ewhen.h@gmakl.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

As life long residents of the immediate area we fully support the development application.

Manly Boat Shed and the Treharne family have been an integral part of North Harbour and 
Fairlight for more than half a century. 

The proposed development would improve and enhance the local environment and continue to 
provide a safe and important service to boat owners and small leisure craft users, such as 
kayakers and paddle boarders. 

The proposed kiosk would further enhance the development providing an excellent facility for 
boat owners, water craft users, local residents and tourists on the Manly to Spit walk who will 
stop and marcel at the beauty of our harbour.

We ask Council approve the Development proposal.

Regards,

Ewhen and Ann HRESZCZUK
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